
 
 
 
September 19, 2017 
 
Dear Guest, 
 
We’re excited about your upcoming 7-Night Southern Caribbean Cruise departing from San Juan 
on October 28, and we look forward to welcoming you aboard.  
 
We have some important itinerary updates to share with you before we set sail. Due to the impact 
of Hurricane Irma, we will be unable to visit Charlotte Amalie, St. Thomas. In order to provide you 
the most in-depth and unforgettable vacation experience, we’ve added a visit to the breathtaking 
port of St. Croix, U.S. Virgin Islands instead.  
 
We’re arranging a wide variety of in-depth shore excursions for you to choose from in St. Croix. 
Once we have them finalized, we’ll send you all the details you need to plan your excursions and 
book them before you sail. 
 
If you had shore excursions booked in St. Thomas, you’ll automatically receive a full refund back to 
the original form of payment. 
 
For your convenience, we’ve included the original itinerary and the revised itinerary here. 
 

 
 
We will continue to monitor the situation in the Caribbean, and if there are any further changes to 
your sailing, we’ll update you as soon as we can. 
 
If you have any questions about your new ports of call, please call us at 1-800-280-3423 or contact 
your travel agent. 
 
Sincerely, 
Celebrity Cruises 


